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We have received the letter and will, of course, cooperate. Toyota has already agreed to keep the Committee
informed on a regular basis.   We are providing them with the Exponent report and results of additional testing
by Toyota regarding erroneous allegations by Mr. Gilbert that sudden unwanted acceleration can easily be
induced in real world conditions. Toyota has offered to demonstrate the results of our further research and would
welcome committee representatives to observe those demonstrations.
 
Toyota is quickly investigating verifiable complaints of unintended acceleration and we are doing everything we
can to ensure that our customers are confident in their vehicles and the remedies.


